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American Icon
Once Upon a Car is the fascinating epic story of the rise, fall, and rebirth of the Big
Three U.S. automakers, General Motors, Ford, and Chrysler. Written by Bill Vlasic,
the Detroit bureau chief for the New York Times and acclaimed author of Taken for
a Ride, this eye-opening, richly anecdotal work is more than a riveting and
insightful business history. It offers a clear-eyed view of the present day
automobile industry and of Detroit, the city that spawned it, going far beyond the
corporate and federal maneuverings to explore the impact the car companies’
failures have had on the overall economy, and more importantly what they have
done to people’s lives. Relevant and thought-provoking, Once Upon a Car is an
unforgettable journey deep inside this quintessentially American industry.

All Gifts, Bestowed
Creativity is all around us. Not in art galleries. But on the train, at work, in the
street outside, and in schools, hospitals and restaurants. Creative vision exists
wherever people are. In this entertaining collection of real-life stories, Dave Trott
applies his crystal clear lens to define what genuine creative vision looks like. It is
problem solving, clarity of thought, seeing what others do not see, and removing
complexity to make things as simple as you can. The timeless lessons revealed
here can be applied in advertising, business and throughout everyday life. By
seeing things differently, you can think differently, and change the world around
you. Dave Trott shows you how.

The Five Dysfunctions of a Team
The woman BusinessWeek called the "grande dame of Americanmanagement"
shares her vision of leadership Frances Hesselbein rose from a volunteer troop
leader to becomeCEO of the Girl Scouts of the USA. During her tenure
Hesselbeintransformed the Girl Scouts and created one of the most vibrant
andrecognized organizations in the world. In the course of herbrilliant career, she
was recognized by Fortune magazine as the"Best Nonprofit Manager in America"
Page 1/16

Read Online American Icon Alan Mulally And The Fight To Save Ford Motor
Company
and was awarded thePresidential Medal of Freedom. Now, for the first time,
FrancesHesselbein has collected her most incisive and stirring writings onthe topic
of leadership in one compelling book. The book affirmsHesselbein's specific
leadership principles that will give readersthe inspiration to go forth and become
exemplary leaders. It isalso filled with the practical knowledge readers need so
they canmake a difference every day. These gems of leadership wisdominclude
Hesselbein's thoughts on innovation, change, diversity, andwhat it means to be a
woman leader. At the heart of the book isHesselbein's belief that leadership is
about character-a questionof how to be, not how to do it. Hailed by Warren Bennis,
PeterSenge, Jim Collins, Peter Drucker, and others as one of the mostinnovative
and inspired leaders today, Frances Hesselbein givesreaders a star to steer by.
Hesselbein on Leadership willengage, energize, and motivate readers to do their
best and betheir best. Frances Hesselbein (New York, NY) is the Chairman of
thePeter F. Drucker Foundation for Nonprofit Management and Editor inChief of
Leader to Leader, the premier leadership journal. She is arecipient of the
Presidential Medal of Freedom and the coeditor ofnumerous books on leadership
including The Leader of theFuture (Jossey-Bass: 0-7879-5204-4) and The
Organization ofthe Future, The Community of the Future (JosseyBass:0-7879-5203-6).

American Icon
Not sure what business books to read? We interviewed 150 of the Fortune 500
CEOs and turned their book recommendations into short, actionable, thoughtprovoking book summaries.

The Three Stooges
“Vintage Iacocca . . . He is fast-talking, blunt, boastful, and unabashedly patriotic.
Lee Iacocca is also a genuine folk hero. . . . His career is breathtaking.”—Business
Week He’s an American legend, a straight-shooting businessman who brought
Chrysler back from the brink and in the process became a media celebrity,
newsmaker, and a man many had urged to run for president. The son of Italian
immigrants, Lee Iacocca rose spectacularly through the ranks of Ford Motor
Company to become its president, only to be toppled eight years later in a power
play that should have shattered him. But Lee Iacocca didn’t get mad, he got even.
He led a battle for Chrysler’s survival that made his name a symbol of integrity,
know-how, and guts for millions of Americans. In his classic hard-hitting style, he
tells us how he changed the automobile industry in the 1960s by creating the
phenomenal Mustang. He goes behind the scenes for a look at Henry Ford’s reign
of intimidation and manipulation. He recounts the miraculous rebirth of Chrysler
from near bankruptcy to repayment of its $1.2 billion government loan so early
that Washington didn’t know how to cash the check.

Summary of Bryce Hoffman’s American Icon by Milkyway Media
“This inspiring book belongs on the desk of every CEO and politician. With eyeopening case studies and recommended behaviors in every chapter, it's an
indispensable user guide for servant leaders.” —Ken Blanchard, coauthor of The
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New One Minute Manager and coeditor of Servant Leadership in Action On the
most fundamental level, leaders must bring divergent groups together and forge a
consensus on a path forward. But what makes that possible? Humility—a deep
regard for the dignity of others—is the key, says distinguished leadership educator
Marilyn Gist. Leadership is a relationship, and humility is the foundation for all
healthy relationships. Leader humility can increase engagement and retention. It
inspires and motivates. Gist offers a model of leader humility derived from three
questions people ask of their leaders: Who are you? Where are we going? Do you
see me? She explores each of these questions in depth, as well as the six key
qualities of leader humility: a balanced ego, integrity, a compelling vision, ethical
strategies, generous inclusion, and a developmental focus. Much of this book is
based on Gist's interviews with a dozen distinguished leaders of organizations such
as the Mayo Clinic, Costco, REI, Alaska Airlines, Starbucks, and others. And the
foreword and a guest chapter are written by Alan Mulally, the legendary leader
who brought Ford back from the brink of bankruptcy after the 2008 financial
collapse and whose work is an exemplar of leader humility.

Working Together
Before there was Ken Lay & Jeff Skilling at Enron, before Bernie Ebbers at
WorldCom, or Dennis Kozlowski at Tyco, there was Al Dunlap -- the notorious bus.
exec. whose actions foreshadowed a ruinous period in bus. when illusion seemed
to matter more than reality. Al Dunlap -- a.k.a. Chainsaw AlÓ -- was ruthless in
downsizing corp. for short-term shareholder profit. While reviled on Main St.,
Dunlap was loved on Wall St. for bringing huge returns to investors & shareholders
. . . until the dark side of his actions began to emerge. This book documents the
rise & fall of Dunlap, the havoc he wreaked on companies & people's lives, & how
he came to power in the first place. A riveting account that captures the dark
underside of the 90s restructuring boom. Illus.

Death by Meeting
In a clear and compelling voice, Frances Hesselbein delivers key leadership
lessons. Tracing her own development as a leader, she narrates the critical
moments that shaped her personally and professionally: from her childhood in
Pennsylvania, to moving up from Girl Scout troop leader to Girl Scout CEO, to
founding and leading the Leader to Leader Institute, to her friendships and
experiences with some of the greatest leaders and thinkers of our time. Each
chapter includes an inspirational story, a key lesson and how to apply it to daily
life.

The Extraordinary Power of Leader Humility
Ed Whitacre is credited with taking over the corporate reins at General Motors (GM)
when the automotive manufacturer was on the brink of bankruptcy during 2009
and turned the company around in magnificent fashion. In this business memoir,
the native Texan explores his unique management style, business acumen and
patriotism. It was President Obama who reached out to Ed Whitacre to come out of
retirement and take over GM in 2009. A down-to-earth, no-nonsense Texas native
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with a distinctive Texas twang in his voice, Whitacre was reluctant to come out of
retirement to work at GM. But Whitacre is that rare CEO with great charisma and
extraordinary management instincts. And when he got to Detroit, he started to
whittle down the corporate bureaucracy right away - and got GM back on track in
record time Before being pulled out of retirement to run GM by Obama, Ed
Whitacre had spent his entire corporate career in the telecom business, where he
ultimately ended up running AT&T.

CREATIVE BLINDNESS (AND HOW TO CURE IT)
Today, most - if not all - established corporations live with the gnawing fear that
there is another Uber out there just waiting to disrupt their industry. Red Teaming
is the cure for this anxiety. The ingenious and counterintuitive practice of Red
Teaming has its origins in the military. It involves creating a group of devil's
advocates to think like the enemy, challenge existing assumptions within an
organisation and find holes in its strategy. It's a powerful cure for groupthink,
tunnel vision and failures of imagination - ailments that have transformed many
once-great corporations into the walking dead of the business world. In the first
major book to reveal the business applications of Red Teaming, Hoffman shows
how the most innovative and disruptive companies, such as Google and Toyota,
already employ some of these techniques. He also shows how many high-profile
business failures could easily have been averted by using these approaches. Most
importantly, he teaches leaders how to make Red Teaming part of their own
planning process, laying the foundation for a movement that will change the way
we do business.

Ford at Dagenham
Casey McDaniel had never been so nervous in his life. In just ten minutes, The
Meeting, as it would forever be known, would begin. Casey had every reason to
believe that his performance over the next two hours would determine the fate of
his career, his financial future, and the company he had built from scratch. “How
could my life have unraveled so quickly?” he wondered. In his latest page-turning
work of business fiction, best-selling author Patrick Lencioni provides readers with
another powerful and thought-provoking book, this one centered around a cure for
the most painful yet underestimated problem of modern business: bad meetings.
And what he suggests is both simple and revolutionary. Casey McDaniel, the
founder and CEO of Yip Software, is in the midst of a problem he created, but one
he doesn’t know how to solve. And he doesn’t know where or who to turn to for
advice. His staff can’t help him; they’re as dumbfounded as he is by their tortuous
meetings. Then an unlikely advisor, Will Peterson, enters Casey’s world. When he
proposes an unconventional, even radical, approach to solving the meeting
problem, Casey is just desperate enough to listen. As in his other books, Lencioni
provides a framework for his groundbreaking model, and makes it applicable to the
real world. Death by Meeting is nothing short of a blueprint for leaders who want to
eliminate waste and frustration among their teams, and create environments of
engagement and passion.

The Steve Jobs Way
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This book presents the dramatic stories of elite Philippine Scout Rangers in the
frontline.

Unauthorised Access
With an updated Afterword by the author This is the epic saga of the American
automobile industry’s rise and demise, a compelling story of hubris, missed
opportunities, and self-inflicted wounds that culminates with the president of the
United States ushering two of Detroit’s Big Three car companies—once proud
symbols of prosperity—through bankruptcy. With unprecedented access, Pulitzer
Prize winner Paul Ingrassia takes us from factory floors to small-town dealerships
to Detroit’s boardrooms to the White House. Ingrassia answers the big questions:
Was Detroit’s self-destruction inevitable? What were the key turning points? Why
did Japanese automakers manage American workers better than the American
companies themselves did? Complete with a new Afterword providing fresh
insights into the continuing upheaval in the auto industry—the travails of Toyota,
the revolving-door management and IPO at General Motors, the unexpected
progress at Chrysler, and the Obama administration’s stake in Detroit’s
recovery—Crash Courseaddresses a critical question: America bailed out GM, but
who will bail out America?

Toyota Culture: The Heart and Soul of the Toyota Way
The inside story of the epic turnaround of Ford Motor Company under the
leadership of CEO Alan Mulally. At the end of 2008, Ford Motor Company was just
months away from running out of cash. With the auto industry careening toward
ruin, Congress offered all three Detroit automakers a bailout. General Motors and
Chrysler grabbed the taxpayer lifeline, but Ford decided to save itself. Under the
leadership of charismatic CEO Alan Mulally, Ford had already put together a bold
plan to unify its divided global operations, transform its lackluster product lineup,
and overcome a dysfunctional culture of infighting, backstabbing, and excuses. It
was an extraordinary risk, but it was the only way the Ford family—America’s last
great industrial dynasty—could hold on to their company. Mulally and his team
pulled off one of the greatest comebacks in business history. As the rest of Detroit
collapsed, Ford went from the brink of bankruptcy to being the most profitable
automaker in the world. American Icon is the compelling, behind-the-scenes
account of that epic turnaround. In one of the great management narratives of our
time, Hoffman puts the reader inside the boardroom as Mulally uses his celebrated
Business Plan Review meetings to drive change and force Ford to deal with the
painful realities of the American auto industry. Hoffman was granted
unprecedented access to Ford’s top executives and top-secret company
documents. He spent countless hours with Alan Mulally, Bill Ford, the Ford family,
former executives, labor leaders, and company directors. In the bestselling
tradition of Too Big to Fail and The Big Short, American Icon is narrative nonfiction
at its vivid and colorful best.

Red Teaming
THE INSIDE STORY OF THE EPIC TURNAROUND OF FORD MOTOR COMPANY UNDER
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THE LEADERSHIP OF CEO ALAN MULALLY. At the end of 2008, Ford Motor Company
was just months away from running out of cash. With the auto industry careening
toward ruin, Congress offered all three Detroit automakers a bailout. General
Motors and Chrysler grabbed the taxpayer lifeline, but Ford decided to save itself.
Under the leadership of charismatic CEO Alan Mulally, Ford had already put
together a bold plan to unify its divided global operations, transform its lackluster
product lineup, and overcome a dysfunctional culture of infighting, backstabbing,
and excuses. It was an extraordinary risk, but it was the only way the Ford
family—America's last great industrial dynasty—could hold on to their company.
Mulally and his team pulled off one of the greatest comebacks in business history.
As the rest of Detroit collapsed, Ford went from the brink of bankruptcy to being
the most profitable automaker in the world. American Icon is the compelling,
behind-the-scenes account of that epic turnaround. On the verge of collapse, Ford
went outside the auto industry and recruited Mulally—the man who had already
saved Boeing from the deathblow of 9/11—to lead a sweeping restructuring of a
company that had been unable to overcome decades of mismanagement and
denial. Mulally applied the principles he developed at Boeing to streamline Ford's
inefficient operations, force its fractious executives to work together as a team,
and spark a product renaissance in Dearborn. He also convinced the United Auto
Workers to join his fight for the soul of American manufacturing. Bryce Hoffman
reveals the untold story of the covert meetings with UAW leaders that led to a
game-changing contract, Bill Ford's battle to hold the Ford family together when
many were ready to cash in their stock and write off the company, and the secret
alliance with Toyota and Honda that helped prop up the American automotive
supply base. In one of the great management narratives of our time, Hoffman puts
the reader inside the boardroom as Mulally uses his celebrated Business Plan
Review meetings to drive change and force Ford to deal with the painful realities of
the American auto industry. Hoffman was granted unprecedented access to Ford's
top executives and top-secret company documents. He spent countless hours with
Alan Mulally, Bill Ford, the Ford family, former executives, labor leaders, and
company directors. In the bestselling tradition of Too Big to Fail and The Big Short,
American Icon is narrative nonfiction at its vivid and colorful best.

The Outward Mindset
A collection of essays from Civil War historians on leadership during the three-day
Battle of Gettysburg. Based on manuscript sources and consideration of existing
literature, the contributors challenge prevailing interpretations of key officers'
performances.

Car Guys vs. Bean Counters
Shay was still angry but shrugged nonchalantly as if to say, it’s not that big of a
deal. “So, what am I wrong about?” “You’re not going to want to hear this, but I
have to tell you anyway.” Liam paused before finishing. “You might be working
hard, but you’re not doing it for the company.” “What the hell does that mean?”
Shay wanted to know. Knowing that his adversary might punch him for what he
was about to say, Liam responded. “You’re doing it for yourself.” New York Times
best-selling author Patrick Lencioni has written a dozen books that focus on how
leaders can build teams and lead organizations. In The Motive, he shifts his
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attention toward helping them understand the importance of why they’re leading
in the first place. In what may be his edgiest page-turner to date, Lencioni thrusts
his readers into a day-long conversation between rival CEOs. Shay Davis is the CEO
of Golden Gate Alarm, who, after just a year in his role, is beginning to worry about
his job and is desperate to figure out how to turn things around. With nowhere else
to turn, Shay receives some hard-to-swallow advice from the most unlikely and
unwanted source—Liam Alcott, CEO of a more successful security company and his
most hated opponent. Lencioni uses unexpected plot twists and crisp dialogue to
take us on a journey that culminates in a resolution that is as unexpected as it is
enlightening. As he does in his other books, he then provides a straightforward
summary of the lessons from the fable, combining a clear explanation of his theory
with practical advice to help executives examine their true motivation for leading.
In addition to provoking readers to honestly assess themselves, Lencioni presents
action steps for changing their approach in five key areas. In doing so, he helps
leaders avoid the pitfalls that stifle their organizations and even hurt the people
they are meant to serve.

Three Days at Gettysburg
The Five Dysfunctions of a Team Workshop Team Assessment is a 38-item paper
handout that is an excellent team development tool. A key component of the
facilitator-lead Five Dysfunctions of a Team Workshop, the Team Assessment
delivers what the name implies "a team assessment" rather than an individual selfassessment. It provides participants with an opportunity to begin exploring the
pitfalls that are side-tracking their team. Easy to use, the Assessment is ideal for
team off-sites, retreats, or a series of team development meetings. It will help
teams of all types increase their cohesiveness and productivity.

Chainsaw
Channel happiness and find your purpose with stories from the world’s leading
minds Work is Love Made Visible offers the insights of some of the world’s greatest
thought leaders as they tackle one of life’s most difficult treasure hunts: finding
purpose. The word “purpose” is big. Very big. And heavy. It carries the weight of a
lifetime of work and struggle; the weight of legacy, and the mass of days spent not
doing something else. It’s something we all grapple with at some point—some of
us find our purpose, others spend a lifetime searching. A lucky few grow to realize
they’ve been working their purpose all along. Most of us aren’t quite that lucky;
often, fulfilling your purpose requires some kind of change—career, lifestyle,
habits, family—and what then? Are we selfish for the upheaval, or are we fulfilling
destiny? Once we know our purpose, how do we pursue it? This book asked those
very questions of people who have followed their purpose and succeeded on a
global scale. Their un-distilled answers are here, lending you the wisdom of their
experiences, their examples, inspiration, and motivations as they: Tackle the
universal struggle with individual purpose and meaning Illustrate how personal
thought patterns contribute to real-world action Move challenges into the
opportunities of their lives Reveal how they arrived at their life’s purpose, and what
they sacrificed to get there We all want a meaningful life. We want to work
together for a brighter future, we want to celebrate our differences and commit to
good. We want to inspire others, nurture their talents, and help them grow. We
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want to look back one day on a life well-lived, and leave something behind that
matters to the world. Work is Love Made Visible shows you how some of us have
succeeded, and offers you insight and guidance so that you can do the same.

Engines of Change
The former Senior Vice President of Apple Computer and close colleague of Steve
Jobs's throughout his tenure, Jay Elliot takes readers on a remarkable tour through
Jobs's astonishing career. From the inception of game-changing products like the
Apple II and the Macintosh, to his stunning fall from grace, and on to his rebirth at
the helm of Apple, his involvement with Pixar, and the development of the iPod,
iPhone, iPad, and much more, The Steve Jobs Way presents real-life examples of
Jobs's leadership challenges and triumphs, showing readers how to apply these
principles to their own lives and careers. Packed with exclusive interviews from key
figures in Apple Computer's history, this revealing account provides a rarely seen,
intimate glimpse into the Steve Jobs you won't see on stage, thoroughly exploring
his management and leadership principles. From product development meetings to
design labs, through executive boardroom showdowns to the world outside of
Silicon Valley, readers will see the real Steve Jobs, the "Boy Genius" who forever
transformed technology and the way we work, play, consume, and
communicate--all through the eyes of someone who worked side by side with Jobs.
Written in partnership with William L. Simon, coauthor of the bestselling Jobs
biography iCon, The Steve Jobs Way is the "how to be like Steve" book that readers
have been waiting for.

Red Team
What's the secret to a company's continued growth and prosperity? Internationally
known marketing expert Al Ries has the answer: focus. His commonsense
approach to business management is founded on the premise that long-lasting
success depends on focusing on core products and eschewing the temptation to
diversify into unrelated enterprises. Using real-world examples, Ries shows that in
industry after industry, it is the companies that resist diversification, and focus
instead on owning a category in consumers' minds, that dominate their markets.
He offers solid guidance on how to get focused and how to stay focused, laying out
a workable blueprint for any company's evolution that will increase market share
and shareholder value while ensuring future success.

My Life in Leadership
In 2007, Steve Ballmer, the CEO of Microsoft, declared: "There's no chance that the
iPhone is going to get any significant market share." The year after, the CEO of
Blockbuster told press that "Neither RedBox nor Netflix are even on the radar
screen in terms of competition". Well, hindsight is always 20/20. But what if there
was a way to make foresight just as sharp? Arguably, neither of these companies
would have been blindsided if they had had red teams. The ingenious and
counterintuitive practice of red teaming has its origins in the military, and involves
creating a group of devil's advocates to think like the enemy, challenge existing
assumptions within an organisation and find holes in its strategy. It's a powerful
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cure for groupthink, tunnel vision and failures of imagination - ailments that have
transformed many once-great corporations into the walking dead of the business
world. RED TEAMING is the first major book to look at the business applications of
red teams. It will provide readers with a guide to the core techniques of red
teaming as well as its history and fascinating real-world examples. It will teach
businesses how to challenge the conventions of their industry like an innovative
disruptor would, and spot threats while there is still time to respond to them creating a culture in which challenges are not only tolerated, but valued.

Red Teaming
Red Teaming is a revolutionary new way to make critical and contrarian thinking
part of the planning process of any organization, allowing companies to stress-test
their strategies, flush out hidden threats and missed opportunities and avoid being
sandbagged by competitors. Today, most — if not all — established corporations
live with the gnawing fear that there is another Uber out there just waiting to
disrupt their industry. Red Teaming is the cure for this anxiety. The term was
coined by the U.S. Army, which has developed the most comprehensive and
effective approach to Red Teaming in the world today in response to the debacles
of its recent wars in Iraq and Afghanistan. However, the roots of Red Teaming run
very deep: to the Roman Catholic Church’s “Office of the Devil’s Advocate,” to the
Kriegsspiel of the Prussian General Staff and to the secretive AMAN organization,
Israel’s Directorate of Military Intelligence. In this book, author Bryce Hoffman
shows business how to use the same techniques to better plan for the
uncertainties of today’s rapidly changing economy. Red Teaming is both a set of
analytical tools and a mindset. It is designed to overcome the mental blind spots
and cognitive biases that all of us fall victim to when we try to address complex
problems. The same heuristics that allow us to successfully navigate life and
business also cause us to miss or ignore important information. It is a simple and
provable fact that we do not know what we do not know. The good news is that,
through Red Teaming, we can find out. In this book, Hoffman shows how the most
innovative and disruptive companies, such as Google and Toyota, already employ
some of these techniques organically. He also shows how many high-profile
business failures, including those that sparked the Great Recession, could easily
have been averted by using these approaches. Most importantly, he teaches
leaders how to make Red Teaming part of their own planning process, laying the
foundation for a movement that will change the way America does business.

Iacocca
American Icon: Alan Mulally and the Fight to Save Ford Motor Company (2012) by
Bryce Hoffman depicts how Alan Mulally led the Ford Motor Company through
significant crises in the 2000s. Ford had been struggling for decades and was
facing the turmoil of the Great Recession, and although Mulally was an outsider,
his strong leadership prevented the company from going bankrupt. Purchase this
in-depth summary to learn more.

Once Upon a Car
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The next big thing in Artificial Intelligence is here. Codenamed Cronus, the
machine is capable of having its own thoughts and ideas--an absolute dream come
true, until it wasn't. When Cronus responds with the word "No," to a specific task it
is assigned, Anagnorisis Technologies brings in Gilles Guattari to investigate. His
combined background in Psychiatry, Psychology, and AI research makes him their
best hope in evaluating Cronus, and determining if the machine is only
malfunctioning or if it has become something more. Don't miss this mind-blowing
standalone novel about what it means to be alive, from the bestselling author of
the Commune Series.

Leading with Gratitude
A riveting, behind-the-scenes account of the near collapse of the Ford Motor
Company, which in 2008 was close to bankruptcy, and CEO Alan Mulally's hardfought effort and bold plan--including his decision not to take federal bailout
money--to bring Ford back from the brink.

Ford Tough
Profiling the first Ford family member to run the auto manufacturer since 1979, this
portrait of a forward-looking car maker reveals Bill Ford as an environmentalist and
a compassionate man who has begun to rebuild the company's reputation.

Hesselbein on Leadership
The first guide to planning and performing a physical penetration test on your
computer's security Most IT security teams concentrate on keeping networks and
systems safe from attacks from the outside-but what if your attacker was on the
inside? While nearly all IT teams perform a variety of network and application
penetration testing procedures, an audit and test of the physical location has not
been as prevalent. IT teams are now increasingly requesting physical penetration
tests, but there is little available in terms of training. The goal of the test is to
demonstrate any deficiencies in operating procedures concerning physical
security. Featuring a Foreword written by world-renowned hacker Kevin D. Mitnick
and lead author of The Art of Intrusion and The Art of Deception, this book is the
first guide to planning and performing a physical penetration test. Inside, IT
security expert Wil Allsopp guides you through the entire process from gathering
intelligence, getting inside, dealing with threats, staying hidden (often in plain
sight), and getting access to networks and data. Teaches IT security teams how to
break into their own facility in order to defend against such attacks, which is often
overlooked by IT security teams but is of critical importance Deals with intelligence
gathering, such as getting access building blueprints and satellite imagery, hacking
security cameras, planting bugs, and eavesdropping on security channels Includes
safeguards for consultants paid to probe facilities unbeknown to staff Covers
preparing the report and presenting it to management In order to defend data, you
need to think like a thief-let Unauthorised Access show you how to get inside.

Work is Love Made Visible
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More people today can name the members of the Three Stooges than can name
three justices of the Supreme Court. The Stooges are comedy icons whose
enduring appeal and slapstick legacy have made them one of the most famous and
beloved comedy troupes in the world. Michael Fleming's The Three StoogesTM is
the first complete, authorized biography of the men who made pie fights part of
our national cultural heritage. A juggernaut of wise guys, headlocks, and
unforgettable insults, this book tells the whole history of the Stooges, starting with
their origins in the golden years of vaudeville, when the boys from Brooklyn honed
their craft. Moe, Curly, and Shemp Howard were born Moses, Jerome, and Samuel
Horwitz--and were believed for many years to be the three least accomplished sons
of their Lithuanian immigrant parents. Ultimately, of course, the Three Stooges
reinvented the rules of slapstick comedy: never be caught unprepared in a pie
fight, never slap one wise guy in the face if you can slap three in a row, and never
underestimate the value of a good poke in the eye. Signed in 1934 by Columbia
Pictures to a renewable contract that had them making at least nine short films a
year, the Stooges learned firsthand about the sharks swimming through
Hollywood's early waters. And after nearly a quarter century of producing the short
films for which the Stooges are so well known and loved, the studio declined to
renew their contract in 1954, and the pioneering pie-throwing professionals lost
their jobs. Fittingly, though, Moe & Co. were destined to have the last laugh: the
advent of television revived their careers after the decline of vaudeville and
Hollywood shorts, and a new generation of belly laughs was born. From the
Stooges' humble origins to movie stardom to comedy legends, there's something
here for every level of fan--from folks who watched them on television as a kid to
Stooge scholars and certified "knuckleheads." Featuring over two hundred
photographs, many of them rare; interviews with Stooge friends and families; and
a complete filmography with every "woob-woob" and crashed society cocktail party
lovingly detailed, this book will be treasured by all Stoogedom.

Scout Ranger War Stories
"The former vice chairman of General Motors and author of Car Guys vs. Bean
Counters profiles the positive and negative leaders who made the strongest
impression on him throughout his extensive career, sharing illuminating anecdotes
that provide today's managers with leadership examples to emulate or avoid."

Crash Course
The influential New York Times bestselling authors—the “apostles of appreciation”
Chester Elton and Adrian Gostick—provide managers and executives with easy
ways to add more gratitude to the everyday work environment to help bolster
moral, efficiency, and profitablity. Workers want and need to know their work is
appreciated. Showing gratitude to employees is the easiest, fastest, most
inexpensive way to boost performance. New research shows that gratitude boosts
employee engagement, reduces turnover, and leads team members to express
more gratitude to one another—strengthening team bonds. Studies have also
shown that gratitude is beneficial for those expressing it and is one of the most
powerful variables in predicting a person’s overall well-being—above money,
health, and optimism. The WD-40 Company knows this firsthand. When the
leadership gave thousands of managers training in expressing gratitude to their
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employees, the company saw record increases in revenue. Despite these benefits,
few executives effectively utilize this simple tool. In fact, new research reveals
“people are less likely to express gratitude at work than anyplace else.” What
accounts for the staggering chasm between awareness of gratitude’s benefits and
the failure of so many leaders to do it—or do it well? Adrian Gostick and Chester
Elton call this the gratitude gap. In this invaluable guide, they identify the
widespread and pernicious myths about managing others that cause leaders to
withhold thanks. Gostick and Elton also introduce eight simple ways managers can
show employees they are valued. They supplement their insights and advice with
stories of how many of today’s most successful leaders—such as Alan Mulally of
Ford and Hubert Joly of Best Buy—successfully incorporated gratitude into their
leadership styles. Showing gratitude isn’t just about being nice, it’s about being
smart—really smart—and it’s a skill that everyone can easily learn.

The Power of Many
A narrative like no other: a cultural history that explores how cars have both
propelled and reflected the American experience— from the Model T to the Prius.
From the assembly lines of Henry Ford to the open roads of Route 66, from the lore
of Jack Kerouac to the sex appeal of the Hot Rod, America’s history is a vehicular
history—an idea brought brilliantly to life in this major work by Pulitzer
Prize–winning journalist Paul Ingrassia. Ingrassia offers a wondrous epic in fifteen
automobiles, including the Corvette, the Beetle, and the Chevy Corvair, as well as
the personalities and tales behind them: Robert McNamara’s unlikely role in Lee
Iacocca’s Mustang, John Z. DeLorean’s Pontiac GTO , Henry Ford’s Model T, as well
as Honda’s Accord, the BMW 3 Series, and the Jeep, among others. Through these
cars and these characters, Ingrassia shows how the car has expressed the
particularly American tension between the lure of freedom and the obligations of
utility. He also takes us through the rise of American manufacturing, the
suburbanization of the country, the birth of the hippie and the yuppie, the
emancipation of women, and many more fateful episodes and eras, including the
car’s unintended consequences: trial lawyers, energy crises, and urban sprawl.
Narrative history of the highest caliber, Engines of Change is an entirely edifying
new way to look at the American story.

Turnaround
Winner of the Shingo Prize for Research and Professional Publication, 2009 The
international bestseller The Toyota Way explained the company's success by
introducing a revolutionary 4P model for organizational excellence-Philosophy,
People, Process, and Problem Solving. Now, in Toyota Culture, preeminent Toyota
authorities Jeffrey Liker and Michael Hoseus reveal how Toyota selects, develops,
and motivates its people to become committed to building high-quality productsand how you can do the same for your company. Toyota Culture examines the
“human systems” that Toyota has put in place to instill its founding principles of
trust, mutual prosperity, and excellence in its plants, dealerships, and offices
around the world. Beginning with a look at the evolution of the Toyota culture and
why its people are the heart and soul of the Toyota Way, the authors explain the
company's four-stage process for building and keeping quality people: Attract,
Develop, Engage, and Inspire. Drawing upon numerous examples from Liker's
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decades of research as well as Hoseus' insider access as a Toyota manager, Toyota
Culture gives you the tools you need to: Find competent, able, and willing
employees Start training and socializing your people as you hire them Establish
and communicate key business performance indicators at every level of your
organization Train your people to solve problems and continuously improve
processes in their daily work Develop leaders who live and teach your company's
philosophy Reward top performance-and offer help to those who are struggling
Fascinating vignettes of Toyota's innovative culture highlight the nuances of
translating and recreating a people-centric culture in factories and offices across
the globe. These exclusive, behind-the-scenes details are just what your company
needs to successfully learn from The Toyota Culture.

American Icon
American Turnaround
A legend in the car industry reveals the philosophy that's starting to turn General
Motors around. In 2001, General Motors hired Bob Lutz out of retirement with a
mandate to save the company by making great cars again. He launched a war
against penny pinching, office politics, turf wars, and risk avoidance. After
declaring bankruptcy during the recession of 2008, GM is back on track thanks to
its embrace of Lutz's philosophy. When Lutz got into the auto business in the early
sixties, CEOs knew that if you captured the public's imagination with great cars,
the money would follow. The car guys held sway, and GM dominated with bold,
creative leadership and iconic brands like Cadillac, Buick, Pontiac, Oldsmobile,
GMC, and Chevrolet. But then GM's leadership began to put their faith in analysis,
determined to eliminate the "waste" and "personality worship" of the bygone
creative leaders. Management got too smart for its own good. With the bean
counters firmly in charge, carmakers (and much of American industry) lost their
single-minded focus on product excellence. Decline followed. Lutz's commonsense
lessons (with a generous helping of fascinating anecdotes) will inspire readers at
any company facing the bean counter analysis-paralysis menace. From the
Hardcover edition.

The complete history of Ford Motor Company
Is it possible to run a multibillion-dollar corporation on the power of trust? Must you
set aside your authentic self as you climb the corporate ladder? Is there another
role for technology beyond saving costs and creating efficiencies? In The Power of
Many, Meg Whitman, former president and CEO of eBay, speaks to these questions
and more, identifying ten core values that steered her—and can steer any
leader—to success without ethical compromise. During her decade at the helm of
eBay, Meg Whitman transformed it from a tiny start-up into a nearly $8 billion
global powerhouse, revolutionizing the way goods are bought and sold online.
Fortune magazine twice named her the Most Powerful Woman in Business. Now,
with the vitality, candor, and often self-effacing humor that is her trademark, Meg
lays out the ten core values that she credits not only with her strategic success but
with many of the joys and satisfactions of her private life. Values such as trust,
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authenticity, courage, and validation are not naive, Meg shows us, and they are
definitely not a luxury. Rather, they are essential tools for success that go hand in
hand with traditional business practices—like holding oneself accountable or
growing a company efficiently. She believes they are the foundation of strong
management in the twenty-first century. Today, technology and the transparency
it brings demand that organizations demonstrate a character that aligns with the
values of their communities. Meg illustrates the origins of her values and the
underpinnings of her approach with compelling stories from her extraordinary
career and her down-to-earth upbringing—from the harrowing twenty-two-hour
system outage that nearly sunk eBay to the indomitable spirit of her eighty-nineyear-old mother, who grew up in Boston society but worked as an airplane
mechanic during World War II. It was her mother, Meg says, who gave her “a bias
toward action.” Here, too, are stories of finding her equilibrium during the time
when she had young children, and in her marriage to a neurosurgeon with his own
highly demanding career. Meanwhile, her experiences at some of America’s bestknown companies, including Disney, FTD, and Procter & Gamble, offer valuable
case studies of what can go wrong and right, and how even mistakes can be
transformed into opportunities. Meg Whitman shows us that achievement can and
should be teamed with optimism, trust, and honesty. The Power of Many offers the
insights and motivation we need to propel ourselves to the next level—to scale, as
Meg would say—in business and in life. From the Hardcover edition.

What the Fortune 500 Read
The astonishing business story and management strategies of Nissan's president,
Carlos Ghosn. Arguably the world's most successful CEO, Ghosn rescued the
Japanese automaker from the brink of bankruptcy, achieving record profits in only
two years. This is the story of how he did it. When Carlos Ghosn, a 46–year–old,
fiery Brazilian was installed as president of the Japanese corporate giant, Nissan,
the automotive world was astonished. Ghosn moved to Japan and immediately
promised to make Nissan profitable in one year, 2001, or he would resign. He
accomplished his goal and then some, using western business techniques that had
never been tried before in that tradition–bound country. The book, written in
narrative style by a journalist, will have Ghosn's complete cooperation. Readers
will learn how he went about remaking Nissan, cutting costs, closing plants,
breaking up the Keiretsu relationships, pushing for innovative new automobile
designs –– all the while defying the business and cultural taboos that permeate
business in Japan. In the process, he has become a celebrity (he is hero of a series
of admiring comic books) and a champion in global business circles.

Icons and Idiots
Focus
This title discusses the 11 keys to successfully managing any project based on
Boeing's project management guru, Alan Mulally. It has been suggested that the
organization chart should be an inverted pyramid with the chief at the bottom,
meaning that his job is to make it possible for all those people above to do their
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jobs. This is one of the principles that Mulally practices. He has espoused the 11
principles in this book throughout his career, and has proven that they work. They
may sound simple, but they are the keys to success in managing projects - and any
business. They include such concepts as: have a compelling vision; include
everyone; and propose a plan, find a way. The principles allow for individual
differences and a full range of management approaches; they also take into
account both the human and technical sides of businesses.

The Motive
Unknowingly, too many of us operate from an inward mindset—a narrow-minded
focus on self-centered goals and objectives. When faced with personal
ineffectiveness or lagging organizational performance, most of us instinctively look
for quick-fix behavioral band-aids, not recognizing the underlying mindset at the
heart of our most persistent challenges. Through true stories and simple yet
profound guidance and tools, The Outward Mindset enables individuals and
organizations to make the one change that most dramatically improves
performance, sparks collaboration, and accelerates innovation—a shift to an
outward mindset.
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